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Good Afternoon,
This is in regards to the purpose of application for 51 Blucher Bld. (A2024-018)

I am against this application .A building ( tiny home) in this small back yard is not appropriate
for the yard or our neighborhood.

There is no room for more cars in the current driveway and that would mean putting in a
driveway pad on the front law, which will look horrible and ruim the asthetics of the
neighbourhood..

I am apposed to them accessing the path behind the houses. it will be destroyed by the vehicles
and probably have to remove some trees. i will be a mess back there.Families use that to
access the park .

I don't agree with Profit over privacy for our neighbours, who currently live on either side of
this house.If they don't have a large enough property to accommodate within the bylaw | don't
agree with special amendments. He is only doing this for profit..more money is his pocket.

I also believe it will devalue all of our properties.

Brenda Nlckle
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